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PARISH  MISSION STATEMENT 

As followers of Jesus, we at Holy Rosary Parish, seek to be a living community with respect for different persons and  

personalities. Attuned to the will of God by example of faith, worship, and prayer, we will work together toward the common goal of a loving, sharing, forgiving  

community that would, in itself, draw the interest of others into our Church community! 

 

     Sunday              Saturday Vigil               Weekday Mass          Holy Days          Adoration of the Eucharist          Reconciliation  

  8:30 AM, 10:30 AM        5:00 PM       Friday 9:00 AM          6:30 PM                  Mondays TBA                          Sa turday TBA  
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Kay Speiser Millo, Jean Williams,  Bayon Joyner, Kimber Pratt, Bill Gary & Michele Stairs 
      

Carolyn Occulto, Carmela Rettini , Christine Robinson,  Joseph Desir  Michael Reineck,  Aletha Moore , 

 Alan Aguilar, Ollie Harrison,  Jose Luis Morales, Betty Corsen,  Kathy Dalton, & Roxanne Hermiller          

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  

 
Christ Remains King!!!  
 
Today begins the last week of the Ordinary Time of the year in our liturgical calendar.  And as usual 
we celebrate the Solemnity of Christ, King of the Universe.  As we begin to anticipate the end of the 
year 2020, a year that many, if not all, would rather have cancelled from our memories, and may be 
justly so, I think todayôs celebration is a good platform to do a quick review of the last eight months 
or so ï spiritually as well as socially.  
 
Without any contradiction or controversy, the most significant, impactful and indeed saddest ongoing 
thing is Covid -19.  It started for many in the world like another news item affecting a small enclave of 
the world; but before long the virus had spread virtually all over the world resulting in millions of  
 infections and deaths.  Lives and livelihoods have been completely upturned and lost with untold 
suffering, especially for the poor and less privileged in society.  Currently, while there is another 
surge in infections, there is also the good news of vaccines and therapies on the horizon.  
 
Spiritually, the circumstances we have had to deal with are huge challenges to faith and our religious 
practices.  Millions around the world over the past few months have not stepped into church and 
other places of worship on account of the virus. Communities of faith have had to be satisfied with 
worship of the digital or cyber variety, and found new technological ways to stay in touch.  In all of 
these, Christ remains King.  Christ remains King in how we have responded to these challenges in 
faith.  His Kingship also guides us in our reaching out and aiding those affected by the pandemic.  
 
Secondly, no one is going to forget anytime soon, the protests, riots and wanton violence that have 
taken place this year, especially following the death of George Floyd while in the custody of police 
officers.  The riots and wanton acts of violence have also sadly led to avoidable deaths and loss of 
businesses in different parts of the country.  Civility is fast becoming an alien approach to resolving 
disagreements and differences in opinions. Basic human respect for the safety and life of the other is 
almost considered weakness.  Yet in all of these, Christ must remain King for us Christians.  It is only 
in His Kingship that we find the kind of peace that we need in our society and world.  
 
Finally, it is in Christ our King and the values of His kingdom that we find redemption, reconciliation 
and salvation.  No politician nor political party can substitute for these nor embody them. Elections, 
contentious or satisfactory, will come and go, but Christ remains King.  His values must remain our 
own, and we know them only too well.  In freedom, we have been given these values.  But that  
freedom continues to be under constant attack in many places around the world, and yes in more 
subtle ways in our country.  As Christians, we must pray for and work for religious liberty throughout 
the world.  
 
Happy Solemnity of Christ, our King and have a blessed week everyone!  
 

Fr. Bernardine  

                             Mass Intentions for November 21st & 22nd 

5:00 pm-+Fr. Denis OôRegan 

                                                          8:30 am-Parishioners of Holy Rosary, St. Pius V & Crucifixion  

                                                              10:30 am-+Georgetta Hatlestad by Anne & Tim Meusel 



Tyler McConnell 

Andrew Rumschlag 

William Jack Wilson  

Lee Gutteridge 

   Week of November 15, 2020  

Offertory: $1,656.00  

Putting Faith into Action  

     The story of the Last Judgment as told in  

Matthew's gospel is familiar to anyone who has been 

exposed to the New Testament. We have heard many 

times of the sheep and the goats. We know; at least 

somewhere in the back of our minds, that Jesus  

identifies with the hungry and the thirsty, with the 

stranger, the prisoner and the naked. It is no news to us 

that he calls them his sisters and his brothers. We can 

probably even quote scriptures that tell us to care for 

the sick and needy. The problem is: what are we doing 

with that knowledge? If we know whatõs right, and do 

nothing, itõs the same as not knowing at all.  

Todayõs reading calls us to action, not contemplation. 

Are you making a difference in the lives of those 

around you? Are you helping the poor and hungry in 

your community with your time and money? Stop. 

Donõt offer an excuse. Weõre all busy, we all have  

obligations. Jesus still calls us to help the needy, now, no 

excuses accepted. Where do you stand today, with the 

sheep or the goats? Maybe youõre trying to  

straddle the fence, seeing how little you can do  

and still qualify for a place among the sheep.  

Consider todayõs reading a warning. Itõs time for us all 

to put our faith into action.  

November Birthdays  

Henry Evansñ4th  

Dieggo Suarezñ6th  

Donna Rettini ñ7th  

Dorothy Parker ñ12th  

There is a Spanish Mass here at  

Holy Rosary on Sundays at 7:00 pm. 

All are welcome to attend. 

Thanksgiving Day Mass for 

the tri -parish is on  

Thursday November 26th,  

9:00 am, here at Holy Rosary.  

The office will be closed 

on ThursdayñFriday,  

Nov. 26th & 27th.  

Hope you have a safe and 

happy holiday!  



 NEWS & EVENTS FROM AROUND THE DIOCESE  
 

 

 

The Diocese of Saint Augustine treats all allegations of sexual misconduct seriously and deals with all allegations in a prompt, confidential 

and thorough manner. To Report Abuse, call: Diocesan Victim Assistance Coordinator (904) 262-3200, ext. 129, or  the  

Department of Children and Families at 1-800 -96-Abuse (800) 962-2873. 

  

La Diócesis de San Agustín le da seria consideración a toda acusación de mala conducta sexual y dispone de todos dichos casos de 

manera pronta, completa y confidencial. Para reportar tal abuso, llame a: Coordinador Diocesano de Auxilio a Victimas  

(904) 262 -3200, ext. 129 o Departamento de Niños y Familias del Estado de la Florida  1- (800) 962 -2873.  

St. Teresa of Avila referred to contemplative prayer as ñnothing else than a close sharing between friendsò. It is 

seeking Him, whom our soul loves. Prayer is a gift and a grace that can be understood as a covenant relationship 

established by God deep within our hearts. It is an intense time of prayer and it involves a total surrender of  

ourselves to the will of our loving Father. (CCC #2709, 2712-2714) 

Santa Teresa de Ávila se refiere a la oración de contemplación como un compartir cercano entre amigos. Es  

buscarlo a Él a quien nuestra alma ama. La oración es un regalo y una gracia que puede ser entendida como una 

relación de alianza establecida por Dios en el fondo de nuestro ser. Es un tiempo de oración intenso y envuelve 

un total rendimiento de nosotros a la voluntad de nuestro Padre amado. (CCC #2709, 2712-2714) 

      November 6, 2020 

  
 Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
  
As we enter the month of November ð a month during which we remember All Saints and All Souls ð we  
remember the giants in the faith who have guided the church and all of us ð and who intercede for us ð and  
our beloved departed whom we miss and who were such a part of our lives ð those family and friends who taught  
us about life and faith. This year we also mourn over the reported 200,000 who had died from the coronavirus pandemic.  
  
Also, in November, we usually gather for big dinners and family reunions; this year that might not be possible.  
  
We are on an unexpected journey since March 2020 and we must maintain faith ð most importantly, we must  
remain grateful.  
  
I am grateful for the opportunity given me and my family to be welcomed to a nation that promises life, liberty,  
 and the pursuit of happiness as is spoken in the nationôs founding documents. We were like millions of  
immigrants from Europe during the  early 20th century and we along with later influx of Asian immigrants,  
particularly the Vietnamese, are pleased to integrate and even achieve greatly. 
  
I am proud to be among those that have been welcomed on the shores of this great country we all now ñcall home.ò 
  
Even in the midst of a contentious national election, even with current social unrest, even with so many striving  
to confuse our beliefs about life issues ð I remain thankful.  
  
I am grateful to be Bishop where the Catholic Faith was first established at St. Augustine. So often, I see on the 
shores the hopes of so many. 
  
I remain grateful for all those who continue to support their parishes and the Bishopôs Appeal. 
  
I recently celebrated Mass at the National Shrine of Our Lady of La Leche, on the shores where our Catholic Faith  
was first established, and I prayed for you all and your families and all your intentions.  
  
You are all remembered at my Mass daily. I am 
  
Sincerely yours, 
  

 
 
 Most Reverend Felipe J. Estévez, STD 
 Bishop of St. Augustine 


